Communication from Public

Kim Cooper Date Submitted: 09/01/2020 04:58 PM Council File No: 05-0686-S1

Comments for Public Posting:

Dear Councilmembers, I wish it to be entered into the public record that emails from 2017 exist, released in response to a California Public Records Act request, that show the offices of PLUM Committee members Jose Huizar and Gil Cedillo colluding to bring supporters of the Go For Broke monument housing project and other Little Tokyo stakeholders to City Hall to testify in opposition to the landmarking, preservation and adaptive reuse of Parker Center, ala the Police Facilities Building (Welton Becket & Associates and J. E. Stanton, 1955). These induced supporters appear to have comprised the vast majority of speakers who called for the demolition of Parker Center on moral grounds, due to the negative impact of eminent domain on the Japanese-American community, and the resistent of LAPD under the leadership of Chief William H. Parker. These emails can be also the properties of the